
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

Wednesday 9th November 2022  

 

Dear Parents / Carers,   

 

On Friday 2nd December Year 2, 3 and 4 children have been invited to sing Christmas Carols at the Christmas 

Twilight Market in Biddulph. Children would need to arrive for 4.15pm by the Christmas tree and will singing 

carols for 10 minutes at 4.30pm, myself, Mrs Edge and Mrs Kirby will meet you in Biddulph and we will be 

practising at lunchtimes before the event. Please wrap up warm as we will be outside. 

 

If your child would like to attend and you are able to take your child/ren please fill in the slip. Once it is 

finished you will be able to have a look around the Christmas Market then make your way home, you must 

stay with your child whilst they are singing. 

 

Please fill in the consent slip below and return to the office by the 25th November. Many thanks. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs V Atherton 

Co-Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Biddulph Twilight Market Christmas Carol Singing Years 2, 3 & 4 – Friday 2nd December  

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………  Class ………………………… 

 

To take part in the ‘Carol Singing’ on the 2nd December 2022. I understand that I will need to stay with my 

child. 

 

Signed Parent/ Carer ………………………………………………………………     Date………………………… 
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